
 

 

 

ATTENTION  
Out of concern for the health and welfare of our community, the Community 

Court is implementing the following in regards to telephonic appearance 

(appear by phone): 

 

Any person(s) that have an upcoming court hearing set may request to appear by 

phone.  

If you are requesting to appear by phone, please call the Court at least one hour 

before your scheduled time.  

Please provide a valid a phone number that you may be reached at.  

 

 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (520) 562-9860. 

Akimel O’Otham Loditha Kud Ki 
GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY COURT 

 


